
From: Kevin Kirby

To: Troy Crews

Cc: David Kraus; Joel Foreman; Melissa Garber

Subject: RE: pool application Turkey Creek Subdivision

Date: Wednesday, May 18, 2022 7:26:34 AM

Good morning.Please do not issue any permits until further notice.Thanks

 

From: Troy Crews 

Sent: Tuesday, May 17, 2022 2:45 PM

To: Kevin Kirby <kevin_kirby@columbiacountyfla.com>

Cc: David Kraus <david_kraus@columbiacountyfla.com>; Joel Foreman

<jforeman@columbiacountyfla.com>; Melissa Garber <mgarber@columbiacountyfla.com>

Subject: pool application Turkey Creek Subdivision

 

Mr. Kirby ,we have a swimming pool application for 171 N.W. Gobbler Drive. I need guidance on

whether we are  still holding on any permits until developer has a plan for drainage issues. Please

advise
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